Erin Orozco

I am in support of amendment #2 to the MOU, which would ban scrubbers in Puget Sound.
Scrubbers allow cruise ships to discharge heavy fuel oil wastewater directly into the ocean, causing
harmful pollution. We are in the midst of a global pandemic and an accelerating race against
climate change. We need to be doing everything in our power to protect our waterways and the
health of all those who rely on them. Amendment #2 provides the cruise industry an opportunity to
change their polluting ways and make their business more sustainable. For these reasons, I believe
it is crucial that this amendment be incorporated into the MOU.

Thank you for your time and consideration.



